
                    April 2016 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 It has been a busy month since our last prayer letter! We had meetings 
in five different states as we finished up our deputation travels. When we 
finally arrived home before Easter, we began packing for our big move. Our 
sending church, Great Hope Baptist Church, held a commissioning service for 
us on March 27th. It was such a blessing to see how our home church is fully 
behind us and is upholding us with prayer, support, and encouragement. 

 We praise God for each church that allowed us to come and present 
our ministry to them. Over the last 20 months, we have visited 126 churches, 
traveled over 75,000 miles, and eaten more fast food than you can imagine! 
Our oldest daughter, Vera, has really grown up in the car. When we began 
deputation, she was one year old. Now, she is almost three. Our youngest 
daughter, Emma, has spent most of her five months of life in the car seat. 
While it has been difficult at times traveling so much with them, they have 
been troopers and have done quite well for the majority of the time. 

 We recently made an update video. It can be found with other brief 
periodic updates on our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/light2labrador. 
You may also find it on our website: www.light2labrador.com. 

 Please continue to pray for us especially as we spend the rest of the 
month packing and preparing for the big 2,100 mile move to Labrador. We 
will be driving our vehicle pulling a trailer containing our belongings up into 
Canada. Pray for safety as we travel. We will also be spending a little time 
with our family in IL and VA during these next few weeks. Pray the the final 
details of our move and immigration would come together smoothly. Lord 
willing, we are departing on May 7th. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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